March 25, 1993

Patrick Zwick
456 "G" Street
Salt Lake City, UT 84103

Dear Patrick:

Thank you so much for your contribution of the one hour
program with John Thompson, Tully Cathey and Todd Woodbury
performing as the Aldiviva String Ensemble to support the 1993 Utah
Symphony Ball Silent Auction. Your support of this exciting event
was very much appreciated and added greatly to the success!

Sincerely,
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Sherry Poulson
Silent Auction Chairperson
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Carolee Harmon

Symphony Ball Chairperson

The Utah Symphony Guild



